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[Ottawa], March 15, 1951

J.K. Starnes

FINLANDE
FINLAND

I enclose a copy of despatch No. 15 of March 1, 1951 from the Minister in 
Stockholm concerning the possibility of sending a political officer to Helsinki.

Mr. Moran has commented on this despatch in the following terms:
“We can’t do this just now

(a) because we haven’t a Foreign Service Officer to spare
(b) no provision for the extra cost has been made in next year’s Estimates.
It would be useful to consult the Divisions concerned and obtain their views as 

to the need.”
I am therefore passing on to you this information for whatever comments you 

may care to make.

2‘ PARTIE/PART 2

REPRÉSENTATION DIPLOMATIQUE ET CONSULAIRE 
DIPLOMATIC AND CONSULAR REPRESENTATION

DEA/11336-69-40

Note de la Direction de l’organisation et de l’effectif 
pour les Directions du personnel, affaires consulaires, 

européenne, économique, de liaison avec la Défense et des finances

Memorandum from Establishments and Organization Division 
to Personnel, Consular, European, Economie, Defence Liaison and Finance 

Divisions
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